
EMERGENCY 
FOOD SUPPLY

2024-2025

Food & Vegetable

Canned Food
Fresh Meat

ITEMS NEEDED

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well.  We are reaching out to 
kindly request your assistance in providing a preferred emergency 
food supply for your elementary student. A major earthquake, fire, or lockdown can
happen at any time creating the possibility that the students have to remain in school for
an extended period.  

The school district has provided each school with Emergency Food (lemon-vanilla bar) and
water for every classroom.  Having a preferred food item is ideal as it provides tailored,
necessary and familiar nourishment and comfort to your child during unexpected
situations.  

As you are aware, our priority is the well-being and safety of all students. We understand
the importance of being prepared for unforeseen circumstances.  It is crucial to have
appropriate provisions on hand in the event of an emergency.

Please consider putting together a small (fit in gallon zip lock) emergency food kit of non-
perishable items that meet your child’s dietary needs and label it clearly with student’s
name, date and teacher’s name.  This identification will help us quickly access the
necessary provisions in case of an emergency.  This food assistance is voluntary.

Your cooperation and support in this matter are highly appreciated.  If you have any
questions please feel free to call me at (909) 983-9803.  Thank you for helping us create a
safe and inclusive environment for all our students.  

Warm Regards,

Belinda Cozad, RN, BSN, PHN, RCSN, MSN

Dry Cereals

Lincoln Elementary


